
   
 
 

 
 

 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 
This half term the children will be learning about prehistoric Earth as their World Around 
Us topic. As part of our investigation we ask that children join us on Tuesday 13th June 
2017 to visit the Natural History Museum.   
 
During our visit the children will explore the different time periods dinosaurs lived. The 

Natural History Museum has a world class collection of fossils and fascinating 

exhibitions designed to capture the imaginations of children and adults alike.  

 
We will be using public transport, leaving school at 9.00am, returning by 3pm. This 
is a free school trip. Azbuka will provide a packed lunch, however, we ask that children 
bring a small backpack with a bottle of water.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Azbuka School 

 
………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
I give permission for my child _____________________________________  
 
to attend the year one trip to the Natural History Museum on Tuesday 13th June 
2017. 
 
 
 
Parent signature_______________________________ 


